
Peaceful Villa Redevelopment
Community Meeting &
OPEN HOUSE

Sat, March 11, 12-3 pm
Richmond Community Church | 3941 SE Division St.

Sponsored by the Richmond Neighborhood Association (RNA)
& the RNA Land Use & Transportation Committee

Free Pizza & Childcare!
Drop in 12-3 pm, Presentation + Q&A 1:30-2:30 pm

Home Forward is redeveloping the existing 70-unit Peaceful Villa affordable housing
site with approximately 166 new apartments. The four-acre property is located
between SE Clinton & Woodward, and 46-47th Ave. Proposed plan & images below.

SE 47th Avenue looking NW Site Plan View of gardens and buildings looking SE

The Richmond Neighborhood Association is hosting this event to support our
Peaceful Villa residents, to support affordable housing, and to share information with
the greater community. Free childcare provided for children 2 years and over.

Your RSVP is not required to attend, but appreciated to help us plan ahead. If you
cannot attend you can still give input via the optional anonymous survey linked below.

RSVP & SURVEY: www.bit.ly/PVMeetingRSVP

More info and images about the project: www.richmondpdx.org/peaceful-villa
www.homeforward.org/peaceful-villa-redevelopment | bora.co/project/peaceful-villa

http://www.bit.ly/PVMeetingRSVP
http://www.richmondpdx.org/peaceful-villa
http://www.homeforward.org/peaceful-villa-redevelopment
https://bora.co/project/peaceful-villa/
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